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April 5, 2016 
 
 
News Release 
 
PRINCE GEORGE, BC - The BC Northern Real Estate Board (BCNREB)  elected its 
new Board of Directors for the 2016/2017 year at its Annual General Meeting held on 
March 11, 2016. 
 
William Lacy, RE/MAX Quesnel Realty has been elected as 2016-2017 President.  
 
President William Lacy comments: “I am proud and excited to serve as the Chair of the 
Board and the President of the BC Northern Real Estate Board for the coming year. We 
have another wonderful year ahead of us as we continuously work on improving the lives 
of our REALTORS® and the citizens of our communities, as they turn to us for their 
housing needs.  I would like to reiterate that, as we sit around the board table, we truly 
reflect on the needs of every REALTOR® in the North, which is no easy task since we 
are such a vast geographic and demographically diverse area.  My door is always open if 
anyone would like to have a discussion around topics that concern you or your areas and, 
again, I am humbled to be able to serve the BC Northern Real Estate Board as the Chair.” 
 
John Evans, RE/MAX Coast Mountains has been elected as Vice-President, and David 
Black, Royal LePage Prince George is now Past President. 
 
Directors: 
 
William Lacy, President, Cariboo Region 
John Evans, Vice-President, Skeena Queen Charlotte/Kitimat Stikine Region 
David Black, Past President, Fraser Fort George Region 
Shawna Kinsley, Fraser Fort George Region 
Leah Mayer, Fraser Fort George Region 
Bob Quinlan, Fraser Fort George Region 
Mike Austin, Non-REALTOR® Director, Cariboo Region 
Roland Cataford, Peace River/Fort Nelson-Liard Region 
Court Smith, Cariboo Region 
DJ Mio, Bulkley Nechako Region 
 

BC NORTHERN REAL 
ESTATE BOARD 

mailto:inquiries@bcnreb.bc.ca
http://bcnreb.bc.ca/


2609 Queensway, Prince George, BC V2L 1N3 
Phone: 250-563-1236  Fax: 250-563-3637 

inquiries@bcnreb.bc.ca 
Website: http://bcnreb.bc.ca 

 

The members of the BC Northern Real Estate Board are committed to improving the 
Quality of Life in their communities. The BC Northern Real Estate Board supports 
growth which encourages economic vitality, provides housing opportunities and builds 
communities with good schools and safe neighbourhoods. The REALTOR® members of 
the BC Northern Real Estate Board serve the real estate needs of the communities from 
Fort Nelson in the north to 100 Mile House in the south and from the Alberta border to 
Haida Gwaii. 
 
REALTOR® and MLS® trademarks owned or controlled by The Canadian Real Estate 
Association. Used under license. 
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For more information about local conditions, contact:   
 

 
William Lacy, President (Quesnel) 250-992-7202 
John Evans, Vice-President (Terrace/Prince Rupert) 250-638-7001 
David Black, Past President (Prince George) 250-564-4488 
Bob Quinlan, Director (Prince George) 250-562-2121 
Leah Mayer, Director (Prince George) 250-564-4488 
Shawna Kinsley, Director (Prince George) 250-562-3600 
Court Smith, Director (Williams Lake) 250-392-5959 
DJ Mio, Director (Smithers) 250-877-3677 
Roland Cataford, Director (Fort St. John) 250-785-8051 
Mike Austin, Non-REALTOR® Director (Williams Lake) 250-267-2211 
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